## Shobnall Primary School



10th November 2016

Dear Parents.

As you are no doubt aware, each year the school likes to open its doors to all of our parents and of course the wider community to celebrate our Open Evening. This is an opportunity for you all to come in to school, ideally alongside your child (ren) to see a wide range of informative displays, class work and other items which all work together to make Shobnall Primary School.

Therefore, I would like to take the opportunity of inviting you to attend our annual Open Evening at Shobnall School next Wednesday, 16th November 2016 between 4:30pm and 6:00pm. I really hope you take advantage of this opportunity to both look at our pupil's work, which will be displayed around school, and also have a look at some of our resources which are used with the children. This year, the school will have two of their 6 new table tennis tables available to play on throughout the evening as well as the Kitchen staff providing some free, light refreshments.

In addition to this, Mr Steve Blood, the Design and Technology teacher (you may have seen the single decker bus parked further down Shobnall Road) will be attending, sharing with parents some of the workshops that the children will be participating in later on in the year. He will also share some of the work that the children will be creating in D&T and this will be on display.

There will be an opportunity to learn a little more about the Year 5 and 6 French trip next year after I have recently had the chance to meet the Kingswood Centre manager for the Normandy centre and photographs of some of the day excursions will be on show.

And of course finally and most importantly, this will also be an ideal opportunity to view the progress children make throughout the school. We will be displaying the work completed during our themed British Week in the hall and you will all have the chance to visit each classroom and meet all teachers. Each classroom will have a range of books and resources out and available for you to peruse through and possibly use some of our resources such as iPads, netbooks, science practical equipment and more.

I really hope you can all find the chance to pop in to school to have a look at what all of our children have been working on. Please don't feel that you need to stay for the duration but it would be lovely to see as many of you as possible.

Yours sincerely

Mr. R. Cruise Headteacher.











